City of Miami

EMILIO T. GONZALEZ JOSEPH F. ZAHRALBAN
City Manager Fire Chief

June 28, 2019

Jo-Ann Lorber, Assistant Chief
Fort Lauderdale Fire-Rescue
City of Fort Lauderdale

528 NW 2" Street

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33311

Re: City of Fort L.auderdale Award Letter — UASI 2017 GY

Dear Chief Lorber:

This letter serves as official notification that the City of Fort Lauderdale has been awarded
funding for the following projects:

Grant Year Line Iltem Project Allocation
2017 2017,'16'\/' P25 Multiband APX Radios S 110,000.00
Regional
2017 2017,'16N LMR Communications Analyzer S 43,500.00
Regional

Please refer to the Funding Year of 2017 Miami UASI MOA (Agreement #18-DS-X3-11-
23-02-376) between the City of Miami and City of Fort Lauderdale for more information
and stipulations.

The period of performance for the above mentioned UASI 2017 projects, line item 2017-
16M and line item 2017-16N, expire September 30, 2019, and the reimbursement
packages are to be submitted no later than October 16, 2019.

Project timelines and benchmarks shall be clearly communicated to the administrating
agency (City of Miami) upon request. Failure to comply with timelines and benchmarks
will result in the de-obligation of funds for these projects.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact UASI Program Manager,
Andrea Becraft at (305) 416-5454 or via email at abecraft@miamigov.com.
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